
BOOK DONATIONS OPENING TIMES DONATIONS WANTED!

A heartfelt thank you to Mr Bjørkvold for 
once again generously donating to our 
library! This time, he has gifted us a 
wonderful mix of Norwegian and English 
books, including Blomstenes hemmelige 
språk and Boy: Tales of Childhood . Your 
kindness continues to inspire and enrich our 
collection for all our readers.

Discover the joy of reading together as a 
family! Our school library warmly welcomes 
families to open a parent account and 
borrow books outside of class time. The 
library is open from 8:00 to 16:00, and we’re 
happy to stay open longer by appointment. 
You can even schedule a visit when collecting 
your child from SFO. Come explore our 
collection and enjoy quality family time with 
books! 

Donating books you no longer need is a 
wonderful way to pass on the joy of reading 
and give others the opportunity to discover 
new stories and ideas. At our library, we 
welcome all donations—any language, any 
genre! Your contributions help us grow our 
collection and provide more diverse reading 
options for our community. Together, we can 
share the love of books and make a positive 
impact. 

BOOK DONATIONS

We’re excited to share that the original 
Baby-Sitters Club  novels by Ann M. Martin 
have been donated to our library! While 
many students love the graphic novel 
adaptations, these classic novels offer a 
chance to dive even deeper into the 
adventures of Kristy, Claudia, Stacey, Mary 
Anne, and the rest of the Baby-Sitters Club. 
Originally published between 1986 and 2000, 
this iconic series sold over 190 million copies 
and became a beloved favourite for readers 
worldwide. If you enjoy the graphic novels, 
why not give the originals a try?
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